
 

 

 

 

Bearnes Primary School Newsletter 03.07.2020   

   
Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  directly  on 0345 155 1071 or 
email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

With online learning being such a big part 
of education at the moment, we urge you 
to ensure that your children are engaging 

with age appropriate content only. 

Star learners (26/06/2020) 

Oaks – Charlie 

Chestnuts –  Lujain 

Sycamores – Darsh 

Redwoods –  Fatima and 

Wednesday 

RAK– Kayden 

 

We are really pleased to tell you that we will be presenting you with ‘Monday Motivation’! 

This will be a series of videos from the staff which we hope will encourage and motivate the 

children to engage with the online learning. We have noticed a decline in the amount of work 

being uploaded onto SeeSaw and Tapestry and want to find ways to re-engage the children to 

ensure that they are still accessing the curriculum. We know that this is challenging for our 

families and so we are looking at new ways to support you; this is also in response to the 

feedback we had from the parent survey. Videos will be on Tapestry, SeeSaw and the class 

pages of the website. 
 

You may have heard that we are going to be using ‘ParentPay’ from September. This will be a 

really effective way of ordering and paying for school meals, trips and uniform etc. Log in 

details will be sent soon.  We are also moving to a different text/letters home provider.  Please 

do download the ‘eSchools’ app when we send you login details—all texts will be free then! 
 

As the national expectations around lockdown are easing I would like to request that our 

families continue to follow social distancing rules set out by the government, especially in and 

around our school.  Thank you for your ongoing support with this.    

       

Alice 

 


